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ANNOUNCEMENT  

This is a voluntary announcement made by FIT Hon Teng Limited (incorporated in the Cayman Islands 

with limited liability under the name Foxconn Interconnect Technology Limited and carrying on business 

in Hong Kong as FIT Hon Teng Limited) (the “Company”). 

 

The board of directors (the “Board”) of the Company is pleased to announce that Foxconn 

Interconnect Technology Singapore Pte. Ltd., a wholly-owned subsidiary of the Company, 

proposed to increase its capital investment in its wholly-owned subsidiary, New Wing 

Interconnect Technology (Bac Giang) Limited. For further information in relation to such 

proposed capital increase, please refer to the announcement published by the controlling 

shareholder of the Company, Hon Hai Precision Industry Co., Ltd. (鴻海精密工業股份有限公

司, listed on the Taiwan Stock Exchange, Stock Code: 2317) dated August 18, 2017 on the 

website of Market Observation Post System (http://mops.twse.com.tw/mops/web/index). 
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